
 

Contact Letter Date: 25.09.20 Year Group: 1 

Topic: Knowing Me, Knowing You 

Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will be focusing on ordering numbers using ‘first’, ‘second’ etc 
and using number lines to help us. We will be thinking about how to use a 
number line.  
 
English: We will be exploring poetry and thinking about rhymes. We will 
practice doing our writing independently.   
 

Wider curriculum: We will be thinking about how we have grown and changed. 
We will look at ‘The End’ by AA Milne and thinking about the things we could do 
at each age.  
 

Additional Information: 

 
- If possible, please talk to your child about the things they could do at each 

year. This will support our learning for the week.  
 

- For Forest School children – as the weather is starting to change, please 
ensure the children come to school in appropriate clothes/layers 
(waterproof trousers are very useful if you have them!) 

 
 

 

 

 


